
 

20 September 2024 

Dates 
 

24 & 26 September - Y11 Geography Field 
Trip 

 
25 September - Tutor Phone Calls 

 
30 September - Naples Information 

Evening, 6pm 
 

1 & 3 October - Y9 Geography Field Trip  
 

2 October - Y11 Careers Fair 

Introduction to GCSE Evening 

It was great to see so many parents joining us for our 

Introduction to GCSE meeting earlier this week.   Mr 

Young gave a presentation covering the expectations for 

revision at home and the key dates for Y10 & Y11 

students. 

 

Lily Hawkins from MHST presented information on exam 

stress and supporting your students, and Mr Young 

gave some tips on how students and parents can take 

easy steps to promote success in the exams. 

 

If you weren’t able to be here, or you’d like to watch the 

presentation again we will be emailing the presentations 

to Y10 parents. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FJdK6ZyKZ1


 SLT Drop In 
We understand the importance of 

communication and know that 

conversations can sometimes be easier 

in person.  

 

To ensure that all parents/carers have 

the opportunity to have face to face 

conversations with a senior member of 

staff, we run a ‘SLT Drop-In’ session half 

termly on a Wednesday, starting on 

25 September 2024, from 3pm to 4pm.  

 

During this time a member of the Senior 

Leadership Team will be available in 

reception to meet with you and help with 

any queries, suggestions or questions 

you may have.  

 

On Wednesday 25th September Mr 

Mockridge will be hosting the SLT 

Drop In, 3 - 4pm. 

Extra-Curricular Clubs for Autumn 


